
If you have any questions, please call our onsite Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 901.767.6949 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     ALL CAMPAIGN RECEPTIONS WILL BE HELD IN THE FAMILY ROOM 

Tuesday, October 3rd at 6:30 p.m.                   Monday, October 16th at 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 4th at 1:00 p.m.        Tuesday, October 17th at 1:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 4th at 6:30 p.m.        Tuesday, October 17th at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Father Gallagher and our Campaign Leadership Committee are grateful to everyone 
who submitted a volunteer form this week. The gift of your time and talent for this 
important endeavor is very much appreciated. Thank you! 

If you did not have a chance to sign up last weekend but would like to assist us, you 
may pick up a volunteer card at Mass, the Parish Office, or School Office. Please return 
your completed card to the one of these offices or drop it into the offertory basket.  

Our volunteers are the key to the success of our campaign. 
 

 
   

DID YOU RECEIVE AN INVITATION?    
 

 
On Thursday, September 14th, every registered parish and school family was mailed an 
invitation to the special receptions being held for the Building Our Future Campaign.  
If you do not receive your invitation, please pick up an invitation at either the Parish 
Office or School Office. There are several reception dates and times available to ensure 
that everyone has an opportunity to participate.  We hope to see all of our Holy Rosary 
families attend a reception, to become informed about our project, and to better 
understand the direction we are moving. The receptions will only last about an hour 
and a half, so be sure to RSVP by returning the reply card or by email: 
holyrosaryinvitation@gmail.com   

 

 

 

OVER 75 VOLUNTEERS SIGNED UP TO HELP! 
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